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  Cao Chong Weighs an Elephant Songju Ma
Daemicke,2017 2,000 years ago in China, a curious
boy named Cao Chong solves the problem of how to
weigh an elephant when the prime minister's most
trusted and knowledgeable advisors are stumped.
Includes activities.
  The Porning of America Carmine Sarracino,Kevin
M. Scott,2008 From the golden age of comic books
in the 1940s and 1950s to the adult film
industry's golden decade of the 1970s and up to
today, the authors trace porn's transformation--
from lurking in the dark alleys of American life
to becoming an unapologetic multibillion-dollar
industry.
  Reunion Planner Phyllis A. Hackleman,2009-06 If
there is a reunion in your future, whether as the
organizer or a helping hand, Reunion Planner is
one book you won't want to be without. Reunion
Planner leaves nothing to chance. The contents
include sections on the following: choosing the
proper kind of reunion, recruiting volunteers,
selecting the time and place, creating the
program, guest speakers, budgeting, notifying the
participants and promoting the event, planning
meals and decorations, accommodations and
transportation, souvenirs and fund raisers,
photographers and videographers, building a
genealogy, and finishing touches from road signs
to thank-you notes and more.
  Media, Audiences, Effects Paul J. Traudt,2005 In
this undergraduate text, Traudt (U. of Nevada, Las
Vegas) uses the classic The Early Window: Effects
of Television in Children and Youth as inspiration
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to examine the theories and applications of media
effects research. His 15 chapters include
summaries, references, activities and additional
reading. Topics include quantitative research,
health issues in media, advertising, the impact of
television, stereotyping, the media's effect on
children and education, music videos and video
games, television news, and the effect of
television on presidential politics. Annotation
©2004 Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
(booknews.com).
  Ethics in Obstetrics and Gynecology Laurence B.
McCullough,Frank A. Chervenak,1994 This book
offers a comprehensive and clinically practical
approach to ethics in the everyday practice of
obstetrics and gynecology. The topics the authors
address include: contraception, abortion,
selective termination of multifetal pregnancies,
gynecologic cancer, in vitro fertilization,
surrogacy, prenatal diagnosis, fetal therapy,
cephalocentisis, prematurity, HIV infection, and
court ordered cesarean delivery. The issues
involved in making decisions in many of these
areas are a source of conflict, and lead to crisis
between the physician and patient. One of the
book's strengths is its emphasis on prevention
and, if prevention fails, management, of the
conflicts and crises which arise in these areas of
medicine. The authors develop their preventative
and management strategies on the basis of a
framework for bioethics in the clinical setting.
This framework is rigorously established and
defended. The authors argue that four virtues --
self effacement, self sacrifice, compassion, and
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integrity -- generate the physician's obligation
to protect and promote the patient's interest.
They then identify the three types of patient's
interests -- social role interests, subjective
interests, and deliberative interests -- and they
reinterpret the ethical principles of beneficence
and respect for autonomy in terms of these. The
concept of the fetus as patient, the physician's
obligation to third parties, and the moral
standing of fathers and family members are also
addressed. The implications of their argument sets
the stage for the discussions of prevention and
management in the remaining sections of the book.
Ethics in Obstetrics and Gynecology is a unique
addition to the literature in both biomedical
ethics and obstetrics and gynecology. It
demonstrates that ethics should be regarded as an
essential part of obstetrics and gynecology, and
that clinical practice is incomplete without i
  Professional Android Application Development
Reto Meier,2009-06-17 A hands-on guide to building
mobile applications, Professional Android
Application Development features concise and
compelling examples that show you how to quickly
construct real-world mobile applications for
Android phones. Fully up-to-date for version 1.0
of the Android software development kit, it covers
all the essential features, and explores the
advanced capabilities of Android (including GPS,
accelerometers, and background Services) to help
you construct increasingly complex, useful, and
innovative mobile applications for Android phones.
What this book includes An introduction to mobile
development, Android, and how to get started. An
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in-depth look at Android applications and their
life cycle, the application manifest, Intents, and
using external resources. Details for creating
complex and compelling user interfaces by using,
extending, and creating your own layouts and Views
and using Menus. A detailed look at data storage,
retrieval, and sharing using preferences, files,
databases, and Content Providers. Instructions for
making the most of mobile portability by creating
rich map-based applications as well as using
location-based services and the geocoder. A look
at the power of background Services, using
threads, and a detailed look at Notifications.
Coverage of Android's communication abilities
including SMS, the telephony APIs, network
management, and a guide to using Internet
resources Details for using Android hardware,
including media recording and playback, using the
camera, accelerometers, and compass sensors.
Advanced development topics including security,
IPC, advanced 2D / 3D graphics techniques, and
user–hardware interaction. Who this book is for
This book is for anyone interested in creating
applications for the Android mobile phone
platform. It includes information that will be
valuable whether you're an experienced mobile
developer or making your first foray, via Android,
into writing mobile applications. It will give the
grounding and knowledge you need to write
applications using the current SDK, along with the
flexibility to quickly adapt to future
enhancements.
  Individualizing Gender and Sexuality Nancy J.
Chodorow,2012-05-04 Nancy Chodorow, in her
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groundbreaking book The Reproduction of Mothering,
quite simply changed the conversation in at least
three areas of study: psychoanalysis, women's
studies, and sociology. In her latest book,
Individualizing Gender and Sexuality, she examines
the complexity and uniqueness of each person's
personal creation of sexuality and gender and the
ways that these interrelate with other aspects of
psychic and cultural life. She brings her well-
known theoretical agility, wide-ranging
interdisciplinarity, and clinical experience to
every chapter, advocating for the clinician's
openness, curiosity, and theoretical pluralism.
The book begins with reflections on Freud's Three
Essays on the Theory of Sexuality, followed by
considerations of Melanie Klein and Stephen
Mitchell, as well as on her own work and on the
postmodern turn in psychoanalytic gender theory.
Subsequent chapters address contemporary clinical-
cultural issues such as women and work, women and
motherhood, and men and violence. Concluding
chapters elaborate on the multiple ingredients and
the personal affective, conflictual, and defensive
constellations and processes that create sexuality
and gender in each individual. Ending with a
chapter on homosexualities as compromise
formations, Chodorow deepens her account of
clinical individuality and sex-gender
transference-countertransference while bringing
her readers back to Freud and to the many strands
that followed, as she consolidates a consistent
line of interest in sexuality and gender, theory
and practice, sustained over a lifetime.
  The Attitudes Toward Women Scale Janet T.
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Spence,Robert L. Helmreich,1972
  Notebook Delsee Notebooks,2019-12-23 With 120
pages to keep your life organized in 2020. Use it
to keep track of meetings, birthday, events and to
do's. Trendy design with popular video game goose.
Cool Christmas present or birthday gift for men &
women. 5 x 8 inches with a funny soft matte cover.
  Girls Gone Skank Patrice A. Oppliger,2015-02-18
Instead of advancing women’s social and
professional empowerment, popular culture trends
appear to be backsliding into the blatant sexual
exploitation of women and girls at younger and
younger ages. This study investigates the effects
of mass marketed sexual images and cultural trends
on the behaviors and attitudes of young girls and
describes many ways in which young girls are
increasingly taught to go to outrageous lengths in
seeking male attention. Topics include the
powerful effects of cultural phenomena such as
revealing fashions, plastic surgery, and beauty
pageants in influencing teen and preteen girls to
willingly participate in and promote their own
sexualization. These chapters also explore other
cultural factors contributing to this early
sexualization of young girls, including absentee
parenting and material overindulgence. Later
chapters focus on the sexual representations of
females in the mass entertainment media, focusing
specifically on how popular magazines, television
programs, films, and the Internet prey upon,
promote, and reinforce young girls’ physical and
sexual insecurities.
  My Grandmother's Tale Anonymous,2017-06-15 This
is a piece of Victorian Erotica, anonymously
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published in 1880. This is erotica for open minded
adults only.
  Cabinet Cyclopedia Dionysius Lardner,2019-03-06
This work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important, and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains
as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright
references, library stamps (as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public domain in the
United States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. As a reproduction of a
historical artifact, this work may contain missing
or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks,
etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this
work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the
public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
  Black's Law Dictionary Henry Campbell
Black,2016-05-16
  The Myth of German Villainy Benton L.
Bradberry,2012-07 As the title The Myth of German
Villainy indicates, this book is about the
mischaracterization of Germany as history's
ultimate villain. The official story of Western



9

Civilization in the twentieth century casts
Germany as the disturber of the peace in Europe,
and the cause of both World War I and World War
II, though the facts don't bear that out. During
both wars, fantastic atrocity stories were
invented by Allied propaganda to create hatred of
the German people for the purpose of bringing
public opinion around to support the wars. The
Holocaust propaganda which emerged after World War
II further solidified this image of Germany as
history's ultimate villain. But how true is this
official story? Was Germany really history's
ultimate villain? In this book, the author paints
a different picture. He explains that Germany was
not the perpetrator of World War I nor World War
II, but instead, was the victim of Allied
aggression in both wars. The instability wrought
by World War I made the 1917 Bolshevik Revolution
in Russia possible, which brought world Communism
into existence. Hitler and Germany recognized
world Communism, with its base in the Soviet
Union, as an existential threat to Western,
Christian Civilization, and he dedicated himself
and Germany to a death struggle against it. Far
from being the disturber of European peace,
Germany served as a bulwark which prevented
Communist revolution from sweeping over Europe.
The pity was that the United States and Britain
did not see Communist Russia in the same light,
ultimately with disastrous consequences for
Western Civilization. The author believes that
Britain and the United States joined the wrong
side in the war.
  The Indian Mutiny and the British Imagination
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Gautam Chakravarty,2005-01-13 Gautam Chakravarty
explores representations of the event which has
become known in the British imagination as the
'Indian Mutiny' of 1857 in British popular fiction
and historiography. Drawing on a wide range of
primary sources including diaries, autobiographies
and state papers, Chakravarty shows how narratives
of the rebellion were inflected by the concerns of
colonial policy and by the demands of imperial
self-image. He goes on to discuss the wider
context of British involvement in India from 1765
to the 1940s, and engages with constitutional
debates, administrative measures, and the early
nineteenth-century Anglo-Indian novel. Chakravarty
approaches the mutiny from the perspectives of
postcolonial theory as well as from historical and
literary perspectives to show the extent to which
the insurrection took hold of the popular
imagination in both Britain and India. The book
has a broad interdisciplinary appeal and will be
of interest to scholars of English literature,
British imperial history, modern Indian history
and cultural studies.
  Taronga Victor Kelleher,2013 The great dome of
the sky, black, star-sprinkled, arched above him,
appearing at that moment so limitless, so vast and
free, that the fences and cages of Taronga were
dwarfed, reduced to the point where they barely
seemed to exist . . . Every so often, there comes
a story so brilliant and lively and moving that it
cannot be left in the past. Rediscover the magic
of our country's most memorable children's books
in the Penguin Australia Children's Classics
series of stories too precious to leave behind.
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  Dual Abduction Eve Langlais,2016-10-22 They both
wanted her. The question was, could they share
her? Abducted by alien slavers, along with her
group of teenage misfits, Louisa doesn't think her
week can get any stranger until two big purple
warriors arrive to the rescue-and then fight over
who gets to keep her. Not interested in a winner,
she clobbers them, but when they regain
consciousness, they're even more determined to
claim her. Best friends, Brax and Xarn, share
everything; loot, jobs, trouble, until they come
across a luscious human that stirs their
possessive side. Their battle over who gets to
keep her ends in a tie due to matching
concussions, but what's a bruise or two when it
comes to winning her as a mate. When she keeps
denying them both, they put aside their rivalry to
team up and claim the one they want.
  Cute Devil Girlfriend (Hentai Manga)
Hisasi,2014-10-21 Hibiki only wants her best
friend Kazuki to be happy! So why does she get a
nasty feeling whenever the ultra-hot elf Elena
shows up on his arm? Will these two combatants
wage a love potion war to lay claim to the man
they adore? Cute Devil Girlfriend plays for keeps
with hot-headed demons and angelic cuties galore!
Will a pair of nurses prove to be too much for a
young guy to resist? And can a computer fantasy
morph into the ultimate hot reality? -- Unedited
summary from the book.
  The Holocaust Denier Trevor Poulton,2012 Under
the influence of a charismatic ethno-socialist
named Kubizek, Constable Ward Price who is a
member of the police force begins to question the
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nature and extent of the Jewish Holocaust. He
trawls through the ashes of the Third Reich in
search of truth. Unable to discriminate between
places of light and dark, he finds himself locked
into a world of use-by dates. In this novel, there
are no heroes, whether survivors, perpetrators,
believers or deniers! _____ The backdrop is police
culture, home renovations, 'correctspeak', and
'Incorrectspeak'. Set in Melbourne, it may be one
of the first novels to explore in any depth the
inner life of a Jewish Holocaust denier. Questions
are asked, and answers are found and lost, with
one of the themes being denying death itself.
_____ For some readers it is a crime novel, for
others it is Faustian fiction, and for others a
forewarning of the extinction of the 'Killer
European'.Globally, numerous academic books, media
articles, and films have been produced sustaining
the view that any and all persons who question the
extent of the Jewish Holocaust are either
psychopaths or sociopaths. The campaign has
resulted in laws making it a crime to question the
extent of the Holocaust with penalties including
up to 5 years imprisonment. Through Art (fiction)
as opposed to Polemic, the novel explores the
character of a police officer who in the process
of searching for 'Truth' switches from being a
Holocaust adherent to one who dismisses the
'historical event' as a sinister hoax. And he pays
a price. ____________________ EXTRACTS FROM 'THE
HOLOCAUST DENIER' ____________________White Anglo-
Saxon Person (p 234)_____He waited till the end of
the shift to consider his response. Once home, he
could hear a voice that had been building up
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inside of him like a marching band. Trumpets and
trombones of words were drawing nearer. A voice
that was loud and clear began imploring him that
only an ideology can realise a faith capable of
completing the imagination of the self, unifying
the past and the future into a set of pure truths,
but it must be a supreme ideology. Is it
capitalism, fascism, feminism, environmentalism,
mediaism, consumerism, humanism, spiritualism,
anarchism, transcendentalism, cultural-Marxism,
multiculturalism? And just when all hope seemed
lost, Ward realised that National Socialism is
truly the answer and he knows that for sure. 'So
get dressed!' the band sang out. Filled with
blood-consciousness, he soon had a mouth-watering
sense of his intrinsic cultural identity and he
needed to defend that. He was a little afraid that
he might be losing himself, but all chemicals in
his body began to stabilise. He no longer needed
to live in the shadow of instability, in fear of
drowning in a psychic stream of nebulous
reflections. He was swiftly developing convictions
and secret aspirations for the world about him as
he walked down streets with trams rattling by, and
horns tooting, and mouths opening and closing. He
realised that he was an honourable person. He did
not use the dead as bargaining chips. The dead are
dead, the living confirmed. He belonged to
Kubizek's Club of Err. His faith would endow him
with shared ideals and standards to take him as
close to truth as he could get without getting
burnt. He was an ethnic in Australia. Not superior
to the Jew or the Arab or the Aborigine or the
Negro or the Indian or the Mongol. His future
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resided with his own Nordic stock. It has been
that way since the dawn of ages. He shouted with
joy, 'I am a white Anglo-Saxon person!' And the
world shuddered._________________A new humanity is
near (p281) ____Ward had toured around the sun,
the moon, and the stars twenty-six times. He had
experienced the Big Bang for what it was worth. He
had viewed life through a telescope. And already
he was on his twenty-seventh trip. He wanted to
die! But one only has one life so it is better to
keep one's aspirations in perspective.
  Best Gay Erotica 2007 Richard Labonte,2006-12-01
Rough and surly, smooth and sultry, or quick and
raw in public places — however you like it, you’ll
find it in Best Gay Erotica 2007, twenty of the
hottest and best-written sex stories to appear in
print this year, along with fourteen pages of
comics that aren’t for kids. In Jay Neal’s “The
Lighthouse Keep,” a stranded traveler stumbles
into a ghost story, a murder mystery, and a skin-
tingling S/M thriller rolled into one, complete
with B-movie storm effects and a gnarled ancient
mariner. Cat Tailor’s “There’s More to Kink than
Leather” follows a leather daddy as he makes a
crucial misstep into a drag bar, where the queens
are restless for new subjects. And in Greg
Herren’s “Disaster Relief,” a renter whose
apartment was flooded by Hurricane Katrina gets
some unexpected comfort from a FEMA inspector.
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Downloader 312 . This immersive experience,
available for download in a PDF format ( Download
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